
From: Danielle Schultz  
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 6:03 PM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: support for fiduciary rule 
 
Dept. of Labor: 
I strongly support the implementation of the current DOL Conflict of Interest - Fiduciary Rule. 
There should be no delay in implementing the rule, as planned, on April 10th. There is no 
reasonable basis for any delay. The DOL has already conducted a full review and justification 
including a legal and economic analysis, concluding that the Rule is necessary in order for 
Americans to save and invest for retirement. Courts have supported the Rule.  
 
Any reasonable expert in the field recognizes that this rule is expressly designed to protect 
consumers, and the only reason the brokerage industry has, and continues, to oppose it is because 
it puts reasonable restrictions on their unethical behavior and will prevent them from 
hoodwinking and exploiting the consumer. The consumer should be able to rely on getting 
advice that is solely in their best interest. 
 
Please proceed with implementation as planned by April 10th. 
 
 
Danielle L. Schultz CFP®, CDFA™ 
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